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Calendar 
Wed 29th Nov 
• School Banking 
• Yr6 High School Transition 

 Thurs 30th Nov 
• Yr6 High School Transition 

Friday 1st Dec 
• Kindy Farm Excursion 

Tuesday 5th Dec 
• High School Orientation 

Monday 11th Dec 
• Presentation Day 
• CoS Cup 

Wednesday 13th Dec 
• School Banking 
• K-2 Christmas Lunch 
• Yr 6 Farewell 

Friday 15th Dec 
• Last day of School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

28th November 2017 Week 8 Term 4 
 
Principals Report
 
Tomorrow we will be holding a School Community Planning Meeting in 
the Library from 9:30 to 11am. Please join us, even if only for a short 
time period, so that you can provide your valuable input to the school’s 
future directions. Morning Tea will be provided. The students of 
attending parents and carers will also be invited to participate in the 
planning process and join us for morning tea.  
 
Our Annual Presentation Assembly will be held on Monday 11 
December and all classes will be presenting the new performance they 
have been working on in Song Room lessons during Term 3 and Term 
4. We look forward to you joining us on the day.  
 
Student of the Week: 
Week 6, Term 4 – Liva P from KM for consistently wonderful behaviour.  
Week 7, Term 4 – Akeela L from 4/5A for being a considerate, caring 
and helpful student 
. 
Class of the Week 
Week 6, Term 4 – 2/3W for having very settled class behaviour and 
high engagement in learning 
Week 7, Term 4 – K-2G for continuing to be resilient in their learning 
environment 
 
 
2018 School Enrolments  
The school is currently planning around anticipated classes for 2018. If you have a student who will be 
entering Kindergarten or Preschool next year can you please complete an enrolment form and return it to 
the school office as soon as possible. If you know of any neighbours or friends who have students enrolling 
in Kindergarten or Preschool next year can you ask them to contact the office. 
 
If you know you will be leaving John Warby Public School at the end of 2017 can you also advise the office 
of this and your destination school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for assisting us with the important aspect of school planning. 
 
 
Mrs Ann Kitchin 
 
 
Pre School 2018 
 
We currently still have places in our Pre School for 2018. If you have any inquires please contact the Pre 
School or the school office. 
 

http://www.johnwarby-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


The 
CoS 
Cup 
 
 

2017  

School Community Planning Meeting  
 
We are inviting all parents and carers to come along to our School Planning Meeting this Wednesday (9.30-
11am). We would love all our community members to come to the library to talk about what works well at 
our school, as well as what we would like to have improved. Afterwards we will be having a morning tea.  
 
The students of parents and carers who come for out planning will also be included for some of the session, 
and will be invited to our morning tea. 
 
If you are interested in coming along, please let your child’s teacher or the office know so that we can 
organise catering. If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact the school. We hope to see you 
Wednesday. 
  
CoS Cup Update. 
 
It’s back on….  
The CoS Cup has been moved to: Monday, 11th December.  
Registration is at 3:30pm for a 4pm start. 
The following students and their families will be representing our school on the day. 
 
Best of luck to: 
Coda C, Cooper D, Jenae F, Jerome F, Junior  H, Jenessa L, Jake M, Dakota R, 
Maurice I, Tene I, Caleb T, Tyrese B, Cheyanne S, Reyley S, Bijoy B, Jehath J, Kobi R, 
Jye R, Ethan T, Victoria J and Justin. 
See you there! 
 
Ms Murray 
 
Stage 1 Science Centre Excursion. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Don’t forget School Banking is on Wednesdays! 
 
 
 
 



Premiers Reading Challenge 
 

 
 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge encourages students to read widely and to 
develop habits for lifelong reading. Students who participate in the challenge are 
fostering a love of reading and improving their literacy. It has been another 
excellent year for the NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge at John Warby Public 
School. This year we had 73 students complete the reading challenge. Thank 
you to all the teachers and parents who supported the students to participate in 
this important initiative.  
 
 
 

Well done and congratulations to the following K-2 students for completing the reading challenge: 
Kyalea B, Liam B, Gordon F, Tyson H, Amelia L, Lily-Rose M, Chanelle M, Heberjames N, Summer O, Liva 
P, Chontai P, Jye R, Reyley S, Amy T, Demetrius  V, Emil D, Ebony P, Harry V, Deejay G, Wasi S, Alannah 
G, Kayden C, Cameron D, Lincoln H, Riley M, Elijah M, Desmond P, Jayson W, Praise B, Tyson B, Tyler B, 
Indyanna B, Shae-Lee B, Paytan, Miley M, Brett S, Leonites T, Janaya W, Cayleb C, Rhyley E, Melyssah F, 
Lily H, Maurice I, Justin S, Hannah S, Brody T, Jacquiline T, Harmonie B, Savannah B, Chernaya C, Charli 
D, Gemma E, Lockie F, Lexie G, Monson L, Anna P, Dakota R, Jemima T, Henry T, Declan T, Matthew B, 
Maryam A, Mariah A, Bijoy B, Alex M, Aden P, Kobi R,  
 
Well done to the following Stage 3 students for completing the reading challenge independently: 
Tatum C, Allana D, Keira H, Haele L, Mauri P and Unitty T. 
 
Well done to the following students who also received a Gold Award for participating in the 
challenge for 4 consecutive years: 
Unitty, Tatum and Alannah G 
 
Today we celebrated our Premier’s Reading Challenge success with a beautiful cake and an award 
presentation! We are very proud of our readers! 
 
Mrs Smith 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Week 6, Term 4 – Liva P from KM for consistently wonderful behaviour.

